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Monday 9th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

During this term Year 4 will be learning about the Roman invasion of Britain. To support this, we 
are visiting Bosworth Battlefield Heritage Centre. The children will take part in a range of 
exciting activities to learn about how the Romans changed Britain by creating towns and cities and 
how lives were improved by their inventions. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 25th September 2024. The children will need to come to 
school for the normal start of the day and we will aim to return to school by the end of the school 
day depending on traffic (you will be informed by text if there are any delays). 

We are pleased to be able to subsidise the cost of the visit in our efforts to provide curriculum 
enrichment opportunities for every child in school, as a result the cost of this visit will be £16.00 
per child. There is a further subsidy for those children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding. Please 
make payment and give consent for your child to attend on the School Gateway App by Friday 
20th September 2024. 

On the day of the visit children will need to wear school uniform, have a coat, suitable footwear 
and a packed lunch in a small bag which is easily carried. A packed lunch can be provided by the 
school kitchen should you wish to order one for the cost of £3.25 (or free school meals apply).  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Beardsmore and Miss Welgemoed 
Year 4 Class Teachers 


